
 

 

      

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We are please to inform you that following a review of the KAL School Swimming partner 
package, KAL will be launching a KAL School Swimming Access Card which will provide free 
access to Public Swims at any KAL swimming pool from September to August for all pupils in 
the year group attending school swimming. 
  
As your child is or will be attending KAL School Swimming this academic year, you are 
eligible to apply for the free access by completing the following online form by Friday 
27th September: 
 
KAL School Swimming Access Card Application Form 24/25 
 
Upon completion of the form KAL will process the cards and send out further information 
directly to parents.  
 
Q&A's 
Q: Can parents sign up more than one child? 
Children must be in the pupil group attending KAL School Swimming in the current academic 
year. KAL will have the register of Pupils attending from schools so will cross reference this 
against applications 
Q: Can parents sign up at site? 
No, applications can only be done via the Microsoft Forms online application form. 
Q: Which swims are included in the access? 
Only Public Swim sessions are included. 
Q: What are the benefits of having the KAL School Swimming Access Card? 
Accessing Public Swims outside of the weekly school swimming lesson will allow pupils to 
practice and develop the skills learnt during their lesson creating a greater opportunity for 
progression. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
KAL School Swimming 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/7R7eMkt2Lk

